
 SUN CITY GRAND POKER CLUB 
Board Meeting 

Monday, June 14, 2021 
 

The meeting was called to order by President Paul Livernash at 11:00 a.m. 
 
Board Members Present:   Paul Livernash,  Haydee LaBreche,  Ruth Bunse,  Barbara Grady, Tom Moses, 
Pat Rumsey, and Rocky Roccanova 
 
Board Member Absent:     Marcia Hoagland 
 
Minutes of Last Meeting:  Pat made a motion to wave the reading of the Minutes; seconded by Ruth; 
passed. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:   We have $11,741.75  in our combined savings and checking accounts.  Haydee made 
a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report; seconded by Paul.  Passed. 
 
Holiday Party:   This event is scheduled for Friday, December 3, 2021.  Anyone interested in being on the 
planning committee should contact Paul.   
 
Ladies Tournament:  This will be held Friday, October 15, 2021, at 10:00 a.m.  Entry fee is $15.  Sandy Sirull 
will be the Tournament Director. 
 
Jack & Jill Tournament:  We have scheduled this for Friday, November 12, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. Entry fee is 
$15 per person.  The sign-up sheet will be posted on the bulletin board as the date approaches.  Sandy 
Sirull will be the Tournament Director. 
 
New Tournament:  The Board has approved Rocky’s request for a new $10 No-limit Hold’em Tournament 
to be held Saturday, July 17, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  If it goes well, we will continue to run it on other Saturdays 
as well. 
 
Wednesday 4:00 p.m. Tournament:   There has been a request to change the blind structure.  The Board 
is leaving it up to those who play to decide on what change is needed. 
 
The $1.00 implement:   Jerry Calvert has requested that we start again the practice of having players pay 
an additional $1.00 each time they play for the purpose of awarding promotional money to the members.  
At the June 3, 2021 Board meeting, the Board unanimously voted down this idea.  However, Jerry feels it 
should not be a Board decision but rather have members vote on this proposal. The Board needs to know 
who will coordinate this so that it takes place at each play session, who will collect the money, what kind 
of promotions are being considered, etc.  Since Jerry did not attend today’s meeting to discuss these 
issues, the idea was tabled. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:15 p.m. 
 

Next Board Meeting will be Monday, August 9, at 11:00 a.m. 
 

   Submitted by Haydee LaBreche, Secretary 
 
 
 


